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DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL

ALPHA IOTA CHAPTER

DECEMBER 6, 2008

 The December meeting was called to order by President Kathy Acree. Kathy opened with a prayer for the twenty-three members who attended. She also provided an up-dated e-mail list for the group. We were notified that Sara Gore and Vicki Adams had resigned their memberships. In addition, Kathy asked us to keep Anita Thomaston’s mother in our prayers as she is very ill. After these announcements, Sara Moore presented the inspirational message.

The following reports were given:

· The minutes from the previous meeting were read, corrected, and approved.

· The correspondence was read. We received a thank-you note from a representative of the Henry County School System in appreciation of our contributions to the Teachers of the Year in that system.

· Merry Greenwood, the treasurer, read a letter informing us of changes and fees with the continued use of the church’s facility. As a result, a committee was appointed to study the feasibility of continuing to meet at the church or finding an alternative site. Those committee members are Jennifer Germany, Mary Ruth Boman, and Cindy Thompson. Jennifer Germany volunteered to talk with someone in the church who might want to sponsor Delta Kappa Gamma as a fundraiser. She will present a report in February about the possibility of raising dues in order to accommodate these changes.
· Merry Greenwood presented the treasurer’s report. We have a balance of $5720.30 from which dues have been paid ($1522.60).

The business portion of the meeting included the following:

· There was no old business to discuss.

· The new business included initiating Terri Lundstrom, a Clayton County educator, and Elizabeth Burr, Director of Gifted Education in Henry County.

· Merry announced that she would be ordering two new pins.

At the close of the business meeting, Kathy introduced our special guest, Hugh Waddy. He is a retired musician with a vast array of talent. We were greatly entertained with his piano renditions as well as his stories.
After the program ended we were allowed to shop at the silent auction for 15 minutes before bidding closed. We then adjourned by singing the Delta Kappa Gamma song and giving thanks for our delicious meal.








Respectfully Submitted,







Donna McDonald








Recording Secretary

